
From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Docketing
Date: Monday, June 13, 2016 5:01:27 PM

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
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Memorandum

Date: 6/13/2016
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513 Griffith Ave SW 
Massillon, OH 44647

Docketing Case No.:

16-0907-WW-AIR

Notes:

Please docket the following in the case number above. Thank you. 
*********************************************

Regarding the 9% increase. I don't see how this is justified. The water is hard and taste
horrible. My water bull has already increased dramatically since they have come out and
"maintained" the water pipes on our roads. They claim it's due to me using more water. When
in fact I know this isn't true. Please do not allow them to increase their rates.. It will hurt our
whole community! 
*********************************************
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Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, K. Cowell
electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff
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